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Christ in Self, Christ in Learning, Christ in Each Other Last one!!!!!!!!         May 27, 2021

Cash Raffle tickets
will be available over
the summer, email
Mrs. Van Norman to
arrange pick up.

________________________________
Continued Free
Lunches: They have
extended the Free
Breakfast/Lunches
through the end of  the
2021-22 school year.

_________________________________
Workbooks/Summer Packets: Each
teacher is providing either workpackets or
workbooks for the summer.  Please use as
you see fit, they do not need to be returned
in August.  They are just a tool you can use
at home.

In the envelope this week:
● STAR test results
● Overdue library book slips

Attachments today:
● Letter from Mrs. Van Norman
● Class of  2021
● 4-H reading program

SUMMER:
As a heads up, I will try to keep email
communication to minimum over the
summer.  As of  now, we haven't heard
anything from the diocese about next year
and what steps we have to follow. As the
summer unfolds, I will share what I learn
about reopening in the fall.

Gratitude Corner: Thank
you to our outgoing board
members Carissa Merfeld
(president) and Molly
Schwartz (secretary) for

your work with Home and School year.   We
are grateful for the support Home and
School gives the school and hope that we
can return to normal activities for the
2021-22 school year!
__________________________________

Congratulations to
SJS Class of 2021!
We pray that you
have a fun and

exciting time in high school.
__________________________________
Summer Hours:
Parish Office Tuesday-Friday 9:00-4:00
School Office-no formal hours, please email
Mrs. Van Norman

You can purchase SCRIP and Gala raffle
tickets in the parish office.
__________________________________
Links for parents:

Game Show Gala Class Projects:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c
084eaaac2aabff2-gala

SCRIP selling after Mass:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C
0F4CABAF2EA0FC1-selling3

Pre-registration for 2021-22:
https://forms.gle/YUnu9sRM1Jt9PXX
W8
4K Information:
https://www.columbus.k12.wi.us/domain/8
8

Mass Schedule

5-28 Grade 5 ***2:00pm***

Look Ahead:
May 28-Last Day of  School, Mass at
2:00

Report cards will be emailed out after
2:00pm on Friday, May 28.

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!!  Take
some time to read, relax, visit with
friends/family, and go to mass and
confession.

MISSION STATEMENT

We dedicate ourselves to building a
value-centered learning community rich
in Roman Catholic traditions of prayer
and service. We foster a safe, nurturing
environment of mutual respect. We
encourage a partnership between the
parents/guardians and school to
nurture student growth. We value
innovation in education with the goal
of our students becoming Christian
stewards and lifelong learners.

● Check the website for the school
supply lists for next year!

● Keep your blue envelopes
home-we are ordering new ones
for next year.

● See the next page for Totus
Tuus information.
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You don't want to miss this!

Totus Tuus!  July 18th - 23rd!  A week of bringing youth closer to Christ through prayer, the
sacraments, and fun :)  Oh, and Bishop Hying will be joining us the evening of Wednesday, July 20th
for family night!!!!!

Those registered by this Friday, May 28th, are guaranteed a 2021 Totus Tuus t-shirt. Registration will
not "close" on Friday and you are absolutely able to register after this Friday, there is just no
guarantee for a 2021 t-shirt, it will most likely be from a previous year.  So, if you are not sure by this
Friday, it's okay!  You still have time to decide! The registration info and form is attached.  There are
also forms available at the resource table at St. Jerome's.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Many blessings,
Miss CJ


